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PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT, CITY OF RANCHO CUCAMONGA, COUNTY OF SAN 
BERNARDINO 

Dear Anthony Madrigal, Jr., 

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission by the Native American Heritage 
Commission as a representative of a Native American community who might be interested in the 
proposed construction and operation of a power plant in the City of Rancho Cucamonga, in San 
Bernardino County. . 

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an 
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the San Gabriel 
Generating Station. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about 
the proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be 
viewed on the Energy Commission website at 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/cityofvernon/index.html. 

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have concerns 
regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed power plant and 
related facilities, please contact Beverly Bastian (Phone: 916-654-4840; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E­
mail: bbastian@energy.state.ca.us). You may also call the Energy Commission's Public Adviser, 
Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating in the Energy 
Commission's review of the proposed project. 

The Energy Commission cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. Over the coming 
months we will also be holding workshops and hearings on the project and our preliminary 
assessment. You will be notified conceming the times, locations, and topics to be covered. 

Sincerely, 

!2J ;L- J 
Paul Richins, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 

cc: Energy Commission Dockets 

mailto:bbastian@energy.state.ca.us
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Joseph Hamilton 
Vice Chairman 
Ramona Band of Mission Indians 
P. O. Box 391760 
Anza, CA 92539 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT, CITY OF RANCHO CUCAMONGA, COUNTY OF SAN 
BERNARDINO 

Dear Joseph Hamilton, 

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission by the Native American Heritage 
Commission as a representative of a Native American community who might be interested in the 
proposed construction and operation of a power plant in the City of Rancho Cucamonga, in San 
Bernardino County. 

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an 
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the San Gabriel 
Generating Station. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about 
the proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be 
viewed on the Energy Commission website at 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/cityofvernon/index.html. 

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have concerns 
regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed power plant and 
related facilities, please contact Beverly Bastian (Phone: 916-654-4840; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E­
mail: bbastian@energy.state.ca.us). You may also call the Energy Commission's Public Adviser, 
Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating in the Energy 
Commission's review of the proposed project. 

The Energy Commission cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. Over the coming 
months we will also be holding workshops and hearings on the project and our preliminary 
assessment. You will be notified concerning the times, locations,and topics to becovered. 

Sincerely, 

f2I j? -I 
Paul Richins, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 

cc: Energy Commission Dockets 

mailto:bbastian@energy.state.ca.us
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Henry Duro 
Chairperson 
San Manuel Band of Mission Indians 
26569 Comunity Center Drive 
Highland, CA 92346 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT, CITY OF RANCHO CUCAMONGA, COUNTY OF SAN 
BERNARDINO 

Dear Henry Duro, 

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission by the Native American Heritage 
Commission as a representative of a Native American community who might be interested in the 
proposed construction and operation of a power plant in the City of Rancho Cucamonga; in San 
Bernardino County. 

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an 
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the San Gabriel 
Generating Station. You will receive, if you have not already received, speci'f1c information about 
the proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be 
viewed on the Energy Commission website at 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/cityofvernon/index.html. 

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have concerns 
regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed power plant and 
related facilities, please contact Beverly Bastian (Phone: 916-654-4840; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E­
-mail: bbastian@energy.state.ca.us). You may also call the Energy Commission's Public Adviser, 
Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating in the Energy 
Commission's review of the proposed project. 

The Energy Commission cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. Over the coming 
months we will also be holding workshops and hearings on the project and our preliminary 
assessment. You will be notified concerning the times, locations, and topics to be covered. 

d'L-t 
Paul Richins, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 

cc: Energy Commission Dockets 

mailto:bbastian@energy.state.ca.us


STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 
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July 2,2007 

Cindi Alvitre 
Ti'At Society 
6602 Zelzah Avenue 
Reseda, CA 91335 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT, CITY OF RANCHO CUCAMONGA, COUNTY OF SAN 
BERNARDINO 

Dear Cindi Alvitre, 

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission by the Native American Heritage 
Commission as a representative of a Native American community who might be interested in the 
proposed construction and operation of a power plant in the City of Rancho Cucamonga, in San 
Bernardino County. 

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an 
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the San Gabriel 
Generating Station. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about 
the proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be 
viewed on the Energy Commission website at 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/cityofvernon/index.html. 

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have concerns 
regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed power plant and 
related facilities, please contact Beverly Bastian (Phone: 916-654-4840; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E­
mail: bbastian@energy.state.ca.us). You may also call the Energy Commission's Public Adviser, 
Margret J.Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating in the Energy 
Commission's review of the proposed project. 

The Energy Commission cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. Over the coming 
months we will also be holding workshops and hearings on the project and our preliminary 
assessment. You will be notified concerning the times, locations, and topics to be covered. 

Sincerely, 

(V;L--). 
Paul Richins, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 

cc: Energy Commission Dockets 

mailto:bbastian@energy.state.ca.us


STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
1516 NINTH STREET 
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July 2,2007 

John Tommy Rosas 
Tribal Administrator 
Tongva Ancestral Territorial Nation 
4712 Admiralty Way, Suite 172 
Marina Del Rey,CA 90292 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT, CITY OF RANCHO CUCAMONGA, COUNTY OF SAN 
BERNARDINO 

Dear John Tommy Rosas, 

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission by the Native American Heritage 
Commission as a representative of a Native American community who might be interested in the 
proposed construction and operation of a power plant in the City of Rancho Cucamonga, in San 
Bernardino County. 

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an 
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the San Gabriel 
Generating Station. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about 
the proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be 
viewed on the Energy Commission website at 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/cityofvernon/index.html. 

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have concerns 
regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed power plant and 
related facilities, please contact Beverly Bastian (Phone: 916-654-4840; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E­
mail: bbastian@energy.state.ca.us). You may also call the Energy Commission's Public Adviser, 
Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating in the Energy 
Commission's review of the proposed project. 

The Energy Commission cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. Over the coming 
months we will also be holding workshops and hearings on the project and our preliminary 
assessment. You will be notified concerning the times, locations, and topics to be covered. 

Sincerely, 

V£--j.
Paul Richins, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 

cc: Energy Commission Dockets 

mailto:bbastian@energy.state.ca.us


STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
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Anthony Morales 
Chairperson 
GabrielenolTongva Tribal Council 
P. O. Box 693 
San Gabriel, CA 91778 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT, CITY OF RANCHO CUCAMONGA, COUNTY OF SAN 
BERNARDINO 

Dear Anthony Morales, 

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission by the Native American Heritage 
Commission as a representative of a Native American community who might be interested in the 
proposed construction and operation of a power plant in the City of Rancho Cucamonga, in San 
Bernardino County. 

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an 
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the San Gabriel 
Generating Station. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about 
the proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be 
viewed on the Energy Commission website at 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/cityofvernon/index.html. 

Please reviewthe information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have concerns 
regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed power plant and 
related facilities, please contact Beverly Bastian (Phone: 916-654-4840; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E­
mail: bbastian@energy.state.ca.us). You may also call the Energy Commission's Public Adviser, 
Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800:-822-6228, for assistance in participating in the Energy 
Commission's review of the proposed project. 

The Energy Commission cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. Over the coming 
months we will also be holding workshops and hearings on the project and our preliminary 
assessment. You will be notified concerning the times, locations, and topics to be covered. 

Sincerely, 

eJ fL- j
Paul Richins, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 

cc: Energy Commission Dockets 

mailto:bbastian@energy.state.ca.us


STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 
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July 2,2007 

Sam Dunlap 
Tribal Secretary 
GabrielinofTongva Council 
761 Terminal Street, Building 1, Second Floor 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT, CITY OF RANCHO CUCAMONGA, COUNTY OF SAN 
BERNARDINO 

Dear Sam Dunlap, 

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission by the Native American Heritage 
Commission as a representative of a Native American community who might be interested in the 
proposed construction and operation of a power plant in the City of Rancho Cucamonga, in San 
Bernardino County. 

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an 
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the San Gabriel 
Generating Station. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about 
the proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be 
viewed on the Energy Commission website at 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/cityofvernon/index.html. 

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have concerns 
regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed power plant and 
related facilities, please contact Beverly Bastian (Phone: 916-654-4840; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E­
mail: bbastian@energy.state.ca.us). You may also call the Energy Commission's Public Adviser, 
Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating in the Energy 
Commission's review of the proposed project. 

The Energy Commission cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. Over the coming 
months we will also be holding workshops and hearings on the project and our preliminary 
assessment. You will be notified concerning the times, locations, and topics to be covered. 

Sincerely, 

eJ 12---)..
Paul Richins, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 

cc: Energy Commission Dockets 

mailto:bbastian@energy.state.ca.us


STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
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July 2,2007 

Susan Frank 
Gabrielino Band of Mission Indians of California 
P. O. Box 3021 
Beaumont, CA 92223 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT, CITY OF RANCHO CUCAMONGA, COUNTY OF SAN 
BERNARDINO 

Dear Susan Frank, 

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission by the Native American Heritage 
Commission as a representative of a Native American community who might be interested in the 
proposed construction and operation of a power plant inthe City of Rancho Cucamonga, in San 
Bernardino County. 

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an 
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the San Gabriel 
Generating Station. You wi'li receive, if you have not already received, specific information about 
the proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be 
viewed on the Energy Commission website at 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/cityofvernon/index.html. 

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have concerns 
regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed power plant and 
related facilities, please contact Beverly Bastian (Phone: 916-654-4840; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E­
mail: bbastian@energy.state.ca.us). You may also call the Energy Commission's Public Adviser, 
Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating in the Energy 
Commission's review of the proposed project. 

The Energy Commission cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. Over the coming 
months we will also be holding workshops and hearings on the project and our preliminary 
assessment. You will be notified concerning the times, locations, and topics to be covered. 

7iJe-~. 
Paul Richins, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 

cc: Energy Commission Dockets 

mailto:bbastian@energy.state.ca.us


STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
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July 2,2007 

Britt W. Wilson 
Cultural Resources Project Manager 
Morongo Band of Mission Indians 
49750 Seminole Drive 
Cabazon,CA 92230 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT, CITY OF RANCHO CUCAMONGA, COUNTY OF SAN 
BERNARDINO 

Dear Britt W. Wilson, 

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission by the Native American Heritage 
Commission as a representative of a Native American community who might be interested in the 
proposed construction and operation of a power plant in the City of Rancho Cucamonga, in San 
Bernardino County_ 

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an 
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the San Gabriel 
Generating Station. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about 
the proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be 
viewed on the Energy Commission website at 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/cityofvernon/index.html. 

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have concerns 
regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed power plant and 
related facilities, please contact Beverly Bastian (Phone: 916-654-4840; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E­
mail: bbastian@energy.state.ca.us). You may also call the Energy Commission's Public Adviser, 
Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating in the Energy 
Commission's review of the proposed project. 

The Energy Commission cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. Over the coming 
months we will also be holding workshops and hearings on the project and our preliminary 
assessment. You will be notified concerning the times, locations, and topics to be covered. 

Sifj) iL-t 
Paul Richins, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 

cc: Energy Commission Dockets 

mailto:bbastian@energy.state.ca.us


STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
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July 2,2007 

Ann Brierty 
Environmental Department 
San Manuel Band of Mission Indians 
101 Pure Water Lane 
Highland, CA 92346 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT, CITY OF RANCHO CUCAMONGA, COUNTY OF SAN 
BERNARDINO 

Dear Ann Brierty, 

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission by the Native American Heritage 
Commission as a representative of a Native American community who might be interested in the 
proposed construction and operation of a power plant in the City of Rancho Cucamonga, in San 
Bernardino County. 

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an 
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the San Gabriel 
Generating Station. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about 
the proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be 
viewed on the Energy Commission website at 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/cityotvernon/index.html. 

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have concerns 
regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed power plant and 
related facilities, please contact Beverly Bastian (Phone: 916-654-4840; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E­
mail: bbastian@energy.state.ca.us). You may also call the Energy Commission's Public Adviser, 
Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating in the Energy 
Commission's review of the proposed project. 

The Energy Commission cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. Over the coming 
months we will also be holding workshops and hearings on the project and our preliminary 
assessment. You will be notified concerning the times, locations, and topics to be covered. 

Sincerely,

I2J;L-j 
Paul Richins, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 

cc: Energy Commission Dockets 

mailto:bbastian@energy.state.ca.us


STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
1516 NINTH STREET 
f\MENTO. CA 95814'5512 

lergy.ca.gov 

July 2,2007 

Goldie Walker 
Serrano Band of Indians 
6588 Valeria Drive 
Highland, CA 92346 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT, CITY OF RANCHO CUCAMONGA, COUNTY OF SAN 
BERNARDINO 

Dear Goldie Walker, 

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission by the Native American Heritage 
Commission as a representative of a Native American community who might be interested in the 
proposed construction and operation of a power plant in the City of Rancho Cucamonga, in San 
Bernardino County. 

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an 
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the San Gabriel 
Generating Station. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about 
the proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be 
viewed on the Energy Commission website at 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/cityofvernon/index.html. 

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have concerns 
regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed power plant and 
related facilities, please contact Beverly Bastian (Phone: 916-654-4840; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E­
mail: bbastian@energy.state.ca.us). You may also call the Energy Commission's Public Adviser, 
Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating in the Energy 
Commission's review of the proposed project. 

The Energy Commission cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. Over the coming 
months we will also be holding workshops and hearings on the project and our preliminary 
assessment. You will be notified concerning the times, locations, and topics to be covered. 

Sincerely, 

J2/;£ -I 
Paul Richins, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 

cc: Energy Commission Dockets 

mailto:bbastian@energy.state.ca.us


STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
1516 NINTH STREET 
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July 2,2007 

Maurice Chacon 
Cultural Resources Department 
Cahuilla Band of Indians 
P. O. Box 391760 
Anza, CA 92539 

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT, CITY OF RANCHO CUCAMONGA, COUNTY OF SAN 
BERNARDINO 

Dear Maurice Chacon, 

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission by the Native American Heritage 
Commission as a representative ofa Native American community who might be interested in the 
proposed construction and operation of a power plant in the City of Rancho Cucamonga, in San 
Bernardino County. 

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an 
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the San Gabriel 
Generating Station. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about 
the proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be 
viewed on the Energy Commission website at 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/cityofvernon/index.html. 

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have concerns 
regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed power plant and 
related facilities, please contact Beverly Bastian (Phone: 916-654-4840; Fax: (916) 651-8868; E­
mail: bbastian@energy.state.ca.us). You may also call the Energy Commission's Public Adviser, 
Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating in the Energy 
Commission's review of the proposed project. 

The Energy Commission cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. Over the coming 
months we will also be holding workshops and hearings on the project and our preliminary 
assessment. You will be notified concerning the times, locations, and topics to be covered. 

Paul Richins, Manager 
Environmental Protection Office 

cc: Energy Commission Dockets 

mailto:bbastian@energy.state.ca.us

